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Envirochemie is taking the effects of the coronavirus pandemic seriously and 
is still here for you 

The health of our employees, business partners and the general public are very 
important to us 

We are taking the global health crisis caused by the coronavirus (SARS-CoV-2) very 
seriously and are doing our bit to slow down the spread of the virus. We have informed our 
employees about protective measures and established rules for safe working within the team 
and also with business partners. This is all based on instructions from the authorities and the 
recommendations of the Robert Koch Institute. 

You can still contact us as usual 

However, we also bear the responsibility of keeping Envirochemie's business operations 
running. We are therefore switching to video and telephone conferencing in order to stay in 
contact within the team and with our business partners and push ahead with any agreed 
projects. You can still get in touch with us using the normal contact details. 

We are still working to our delivery schedules 

We are still working on contractually agreed projects, taking the important protective 
measures into consideration. Some of the Envirochemie team is doing this from home. We 
are doing everything we can to ensure that all of our services can be completed on time and 
our products and services continue to be available as normal. With this in mind, we are 
especially putting an emphasis on transparent communications with you and will therefore be 
updating you constantly on the current developments at our company. If supply bottlenecks 
are likely to occur, we will inform you in good time.   

Our Service Team is here for you 

We have organised ourselves so that we can carry on supporting you with our range of 
services. We will arrange service calls taking into consideration all necessary protective 
measures. Please also inform us about the internal protective measures your company is 
taking. You can call us as usual or send us an email (tel. +49 (0)6154 6998 100 or 
service@envirochemie.com). 

 

Let's look after each other. Stay safe! 

 

Dr. Jörg Krause 
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